





Davis, Meghaan

= — o _She——— e mr—
From: Moore-Love, Karla
Sent: Wednesday, February 07, 2018 2:43 PM
To: Davis, Meghaan
Subject: FW: Request for communication

Meghaan,

Please let Dee know what the next available date is for Communication.

Thank you,

Karla

Karla Moore-Love | Council Clerk
Office of the City Auditor | 131/130
503.823.4086

From: Dee White [mailto:deewhitel@mindspring.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 07, 2018 1:03 PM

To: Moore-Love, Karla <Karla.Moore-Love@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Request for communication

Hi Karla,

I would like to request a communication with council. | will not be available until the end of February, beginning of
March, but | understand it’s over a month out anyway©

Subject: Request of Dee White to address council regarding dangerous levels of lead in our drinking water

Thank you so much for your help,
Dee White

3836 SE 49" Ave.
Portland 97206
503-775-2909



Davis, Meghaan

From: Dee White <deewhitel@mindspring.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 11:45 AM

To: Davis, Meghaan

Subject: RE: Request for communication

Yes, please give me a slot on the 18%.
Thank you, Dee White

From: Davis, Meghaan [mailto:Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 8:28 AM

To: Dee White

Subject: RE: Request for communication

Hi Dee,

| am sorry, but the 11%" is all filled up, the next slots we have available is the 18" and the 25,
Will either of those work for you?

Thank you,

Meghaan Davis

OSS |l | Office of the City Auditor
The City of Portland, Oregon

1221 SW 4" Avenue, Room 130
Portland, OR 97204-1987

T: (503) 823.0918

F: (503) 823.4571
Meghaan.davis@portlandoregon.gov

ﬁ Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

From: Dee White [mailto:deewhitel@mindspring.com]
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 5:58 PM

To: Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: RE: Request for communication

Dear Meghaan,
I am sorry for the late reply, | have been out of town. Is April 11 still available? Please confirm. Thank you.

Dee White

From: Davis, Meghaan [mailto:Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov]
Sent: Thursday, February 08, 2018 11:15 AM




To: deewhitel @mindspring.com
Subject: Request for communication

Hi Dee,

We received your request to get on the council calendar for a communication slot, so far we have three dates available
in April. Those dates are April 11t", 18" and 25,

Please let me know which of those dates work best for you so | can pencil you in.
Thank you,

Meghaan Davis

OSS 11 | Office of the City Auditor
The City of Portland, Oregon

1221 SW 4" Avenue, Room 130
Portland, OR 97204-1987

T: (503) 823.0918

F: (503) 823.4571
Meghaan.davis@portlandoregon.gov

b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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Request of Dee White to address Council regarding dangerous levels of
lead in our drinking water (Communication)
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